From: Judy Harrington

To: Drumm, Kristin
Subject: Black Point Community Plan
Date: Saturday, March 07, 2015 7:08:50 PM

At the public workshop on 3/5 we heard quite a few comments regarding traffic & speeding issues
on Harbor Drive by the deli. For some time | have felt that a crosswalk is needed from the parking
area to the deli. Perhaps having one might slow traffic a bit. Don’t know if this is something
appropriate to include in the Black Point Community Plan or if this concern should be passed on to
some other County office.

By the way, Glen & | thought the public workshop was very well run. Thanks to you and your team
for all your work.

Judy Harrington
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